
[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School Name]  

[School Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

Dear [Parents' Names or "Parents and Guardians"],  

I hope this message finds you well. We are excited to announce some 

important information regarding our kindergarten program for the upcoming 

[school year/term/season].  

[Insert brief description of the announcement, such as important dates, 

events, or changes. Include any relevant details about registration, 

orientation, curriculum, or special activities.] 

We encourage you to participate in [mention any upcoming events or 

meetings related to the announcement]. Your involvement is crucial in 

creating a supportive learning environment for our children.  

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or need further 

information. We look forward to a wonderful year ahead!  

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School Name] 


